TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN

To: DEALERS, SERVICE CENTERS
From: PowerBoss Technical Support
Date: 9/1/2010

Subject: Coolant Specification

Reason for Change Improved Coolant

Improvement Better cooling system efficiency

Models/Serial Numbers Affected

Internal combustion engine equipment

PowerBoss is changing their coolant specification on all internal combustion engines. We now use PEAK
GLOBAL LIFETIME ANTIFREEZE/COOLANT and require this type of coolant be used in any equipment
sold back to January 2010. Please be sure equal parts of coolant and water are used when changing to
this type of antifreeze.

Failure to complete this change may result in the engine warranty being void on the unit. If not already
serviced or flushed please be sure this is executed on your unit, Make sure the mixture is accurate with
50/50 with coolant and water when changing. A warranty claim can be filed and PowerBoss will pay a flat
fee of $75.00 us dollars to complete this. We feel this change will help the engine perform more efficiently
and may extend the life of the unit overall.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your business.

Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

PowerBoss Technical Support

For further assistance, questions, or comments contact Technical Support at 800-982-7141 (USA)

175 Anderson Street - Aberdeen, North Carolina 28315 USA
Phone: 800-323-9420 Fax 630-627-1130
www.powerboss.com




